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MEMORANDUM, DCD #14 Supplemental, 2021-22 

To: Chairs, University of Toronto Scarborough  
From: Professor Jessica Fields, Vice-Dean Faculty Affairs, Equity & Success

Date: 17 December 2021 
Re: Extension: Call for Proposals: Faculty Complement Requests for 2022-23 Recruitment Cycle 

In recognition of the workload U of T Scarborough Chairs have borne this term and month, the Office of the 
Vice-Dean Faculty Affairs, Equity, & Success (VDFAES) has extended the deadline for receiving final Faculty 
Complement Committee proposals by two weeks. Proposals are now due to VDFAES by 5pm on 20 January 
2022. 

In the first week of January, we will send all FCC members a revised timeline for the 2022 FCC process. In 
the meantime, please continue to hold the 4 and 11 February FCC meeting dates. Also, continue to access 

materials to support units wishing to propose new positions in the Faculty Complement Committee (FCC) 
OVPD SharePoint library. 

We wish you all a safe and restful Winter Break. 

https://utoronto.sharepoint.com/sites/utsc-ovpd/Faculty%20Complement%20Committee%20FCC/Forms/AllItems.aspx?viewid=fd548ed4%2D0750%2D48c1%2Db68e%2Dd430f90ecb30

